
From: Rebecca Swanson 
To: Liesl Barker 
Subject: Rink Creek Tree 
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 15:15:49 

Good afternoon, 
Would you please share this with the City Council. There is a very dangerous double headed 
tree aka a widow maker that is trying to fall across Rink Creek road just past the driveway to 
the Barry subdivision. This tree is in a blind corner and could seriously injure people if it 
comes down. The branches are almost low enough to hit a Box truck that was delivered this 
past week. I hope the city can do something about this tree soon. There are also other trees that 
need attention along Rink Creek. Thank you 

Rebecca Swanson 
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